
Upcoming Events & Programs 

 

Wednesday, February 15th - Monthly Fellowship Dinner 
Join us from 5-6 PM in Heritage Hall for a delicious 
dinner with your church family!  Dinner is $8.00 for 
adults, $3 for kids, and $30 maximum per family.  The 
menu for 2/15 is lasagna, caesar salad, and garlic bread. 
Reservations are highly encouraged. Please register 
using the QR code to the right. 
 

Wednesday, February 15th - New Members Gathering 
If you are interested in becoming a new member, we hope you can join 
Pastor Brent on Wednesday, February 15th at 5:30 p.m. Dinner is on us!  Just 
go through the Wednesday Night Dinner line in Heritage Hall and then take 
your dinner to the IWB Room. Please RSVP to Cyndie Petrus at 
cpetrus@lmumc.org or (813) 961-1254 to let us know you are coming. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FEBRUARY 22, 2023 | 7 PM | SANCTUARY 
 

 

Upcoming Events & Programs 

 

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY: Our Men’s Bible study meets weekly on Tuesdays in the 
Christian Life Center (Room 301/302) from 6:30-7:30 PM. Currently they are 
studying the New Testament book of Romans using the workbook by John 
MacArthur. Walk-ins are always welcome. To learn more, contact John Ganio at 
john@the-ganios.com. 

 

SPIRITED SINGLES MINISTRY: Our Spirted Singles ministry is a monthly meet-
up for singles, ages 50+. Pick up a calendar of events at the Welcome Desk in 
the Narthex! We would love to see you at our next gathering! 

February 5, 2023    



 

Lake Magdalene United Methodist Church 

 

2902 West Fletcher Avenue, Tampa, FL 33618 
Church Office: (813) 961-1254 | Website: www.lmumc.org 

 

Office Hours: 
9 AM - 5 PM (Monday-Thursday) | 9 AM - 12 PM (Friday) 

 

Sunday Worship: 
9:30 AM & 11 AM - Traditional Worship (Sanctuary) 

11 AM - Contemporary Worship (Heritage Hall) 
 

2023 Board Members 
 

Nancy Allen            Steve Bako     Laurie Bentley           Richard Finney 
Wayne Fowler             John Ganio               Elliot Geoghegan       Paul Griffith 
Marilyn Grossman     Micheal Kosto          Paul Kralovanec         Don Kuder 
Steve Livingston         Corey McKeown     Melissa McNamara    Jim Perdue 
 

Altar Flowers 

The altar flowers are given by Ken and Ruth Brown in memory 
of their daughter, Jodi Merritt on her birthday, February 8th. 

 

Giving for God’s Work 
 

Four Easy Ways to Give! 

1. Give via cash or check using the envelopes at your seat 
2. Use the QR code (to the left) 
3. Text LMUMC to 813-669-2902 
4. Visit https://www.shelbygiving.com/app/giving/lmumc 

ÂèEMè Âf ĞÂèðouå 

fǳǤɰʎǈɰʭ ᶥḼ  ᶢᶠᶢᶣ Ứ ᶡᶡ !µ >ɊȿʆǳȽɭɊɰǈɰʭ ĞɊɰɸȖȜɭ 

 

 

oɊʎɸǳ Âȍ þȖǳ «ɊɰǬḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽṁḽḽḽḽḽṁṁḽṁṁḽṁḽṁ«ǳǬ Ǥʭ >ȖɰȜɸ oǳȿɰʭ 

 

gɰǳǈʆ þȖȜȿȎɸḽḽḽḽḽḽṁṁḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽṁḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽṁṁḽḽṁṁḽṁḽṁ«ǳǬ Ǥʭ >ȖɰȜɸ oǳȿɰʭ 

 

Mʆǳɰȿǈȴ ¨ȜȿȎḽḽḽḽḽṁḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽṁḽḽḽṁḽṁṁṁḽṁḽṁ«ǳǬ Ǥʭ uɸǳȴ >ǈɸʆȜȴȴɊ  

 

ĞǳȴǥɊȽǳ 

 

þȖǳ åǳǈǥǳ 

 

ðǳɰȽɊȿḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽṁḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽṁṁḽḽḽṁḽḽåǈʎȴ gɰȜȍ̙ʆȖ 

 

µǈȰǳ èɊɊȽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽḽṁḽḽḽṁ«ǳǬ Ǥʭ uǤȜɸǳȴ gɰȜȍ̙ʆȖ 

 
=ǳȿǳǬȜǥʆȜɊȿ 

SAVE THE DATE FOR VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL! 
June 19-23, 2023 | 9 AM - 12 PM 
Registration Opens on March 27th 

Contact: Kellie Johnson (kjohnson@lmumc.org) 


